
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.03/2018-19                                   Date : 04 Apr, 2018 
 

APPLICABLE TO PRE PRIMARY PARENTS 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Pre-Primary-I Parents are requested to pay additional Rs.1195/- as the balance amount for Qtr.-I Fee.  A provisional sum 
of Rs. 76,000/- was collected at the time of Pre Primary Admission by the school and the balance amount of Rs. 1195/- 
is to be deposited through an A/c Payee Cheque in the School Office latest by 20 April, 2018 between 08.30 a.m. & 
11.30 a.m.   
 
Cheque Dropbox: Parents are to pay through account payee cheque and drop the same in the Cheque Dropbox placed 
inside Guard Room, Gate-1.   The desired cheque is to be made in favour of "Bal Bharati Public School, Noida".   
Kindly mention on the reverse of the Cheque the following information : 
 
 Admission No. 
 

 Name 
 

 Class 
 

 Contact No. 
 

Kindly note, New admissions and Pre-Primary-I Parents can make online fee payments which includes Transport Fee also 
only upon receipt of OMV Cards, which are likely to be delivered latest by 20 Apr, 2018.  
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
 
 
 
 
Copy to  :     VPL, HMs, Pre Primary-I & II Staff 

       School Website, File  
 
 
 


